
OCEAN PINES MARINE ACTIVITIES ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES August 21, 2018

Present:  MAAC Members: Tim Mullin, chair, Gerald Horn, John LaRue, 
Doris Lloyd, Donna McElroy, Steve Stein, Fred Stiehl, Roger West

BOD Liaison, Not present

Tim Mullin called the meeting to order at 10:00am

 There was no meeting in July due to a lack of meeting space.  
Minutes of the June meeting were reviewed and approved. 

 Tim reviewed the past recommendations from the MAAC for the 
new members.  This included the WH park boat ramp survey, 
dredging of the Ocean Pines canals, repair of the Bulkheads, 
placement of a buoy or marker on the small island at the 
entrance to the Grand canal and a letter to the Board of 
Directors received from the OP Boat Club regarding fees for 
Bulkhead repairs.

 A discussion of the Whitehorse Boat ramp to address the BOD’s 
concerns about usage took place and the survey is continuing 
throughout the season using volunteers from the Ocean City 
Power Squadron and the Ocean Pines Boat Club. 

 Doris suggested that there be an assessment of the costs for a 
system of a gate and owner cards for the ramp.

 Donna volunteered to assist with the survey
 We expect to have a new BOD Liaison by our next meeting 

(9/18).
 The meeting was adjourned at 10:40am.




